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Business Aircraft Ops to the 2020 Tokyo Summer Games and Paralympics
The 2020 Tokyo Summer Games and Paralympics are still a year away, but the time to begin planning is
now. 

The Japan Business Aviation Association has provided guidance from the Japan Civil Aviation Bureau
(JCAB) for non-scheduled aircraft operating to Japan for the Games.  See link below.

Slot applications for certain airports will be accepted as early as Aug. 1, 2019, with “tentative” slots being
issued as early as Sept. 30, 2019.

Please make arrangements as soon as your schedule is known so that you can secure your best options. 

Here is what you need to know DOWNLOAD

Thank you,
Kurt Edwards, Director General 

The article was written by the JBAA and Universal Aviation Japan.

STAY CONNECTED

https://www.olympic.org/tokyo-2020
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